
Meet the College and Training Provider Event 

5th October 2022 — 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

Dear Parent and Carers 

We would like to invite you to meet with local colleges and training providers, as part of 

our career  pathways programme.  This event enables you to discuss with colleges and 

training providers what type of courses, services and support that they could offer to 

young people.   

We host the providers in WKS main hall to empower our pupils to consider options for 

their future, in a secure, safe  environment with the support our staff.  Pupils will be giv-

en the opportunity during the school day and we would like to offer this opportunity to 

parents and carers.  

We will be welcoming parents to look around our Post 16 facilities and Post 16 staff will 

be available to answer your questions.  The following providers have confirmed they will 

be at the event: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to come along, please let Mrs Shallcross know by emailing her 

hshallcross@wkrs.co.uk There will be light refreshments available.   


